BoOBBY JINDAL
GOVERNOR

Post Office Box 94004
Baton Rouge, LA 70804-9004

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

July 12,2011

The Honorable Alfred W. Speer

Clerk of the House of Representatives

State Capitol

Baton Rouge, LA 70802

Re:  House Bill No. 537 by Speaker Jim Tucker

Dear Mr. Speer:

House Bill No. 537 transfers the University of New Orleans from the Louisiana State University
System to the University of Louisiana System. This is an important reform and I have
previously signed SB 266 into law to accomplish this goal. Therefore, this legislation is
duplicative and not necessary.

For this reason, I have vetoed House Bill No. 537 and hereby return it to the House.

Sincerely,

Baebby Jindal
Governor
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